
Good Afternoon- 
 
I am e-mailing regarding the vote this evening for the zoning variance for the statue at the address listed above. As a 
neighbor I have no issue with the placement of the statue and know of no one who does. Additionally, I do not feel there 
is any undue danger due to the proximity to the bluff. If this council votes to deny the variance I trust all homeowners in 
violation of the zoning ordinance will be brought up to code also? I will be watching and voting accordingly and 
encourage others in Districts 1-7 to do so too. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Sheila Byers 
624 Ohio Street 
St. Paul, MN 55107 

 


